
PRSRT STD.
U.S. Postage

PAID
Albany, NY

Permit No. 75

“As we work together to stop 
the spread of COVID-19, it’s 
essential that our democracy 
continues to function. These 
necessary changes will help ensure 
no one has to put their well-being 
at risk to cast their ballot.”

Assemblymember John T. McDonald III:

Important COVID-19 Voting Changes 
Absentee

VOTING

New York State Assembly
Albany, NY 12248



New York needs 
a complete census 
count so we get our fair share of federal funding for everything from hospitals to public schools.

Visit my2020census.gov to fill out the questionnaire online or learn more.

Absentee

VOTING

June 22: Deadline  
to postmark absentee 
ballots.

To ensure no one has to risk their health to make 
their voice heard, New York is sending postage-paid 
absentee ballot applications to all eligible voters 
to vote by mail in the June 23 primaries. When filling 
out the application, simply check the box for “temporary 
illness or physical disability.”

Voters will receive ballots and postage-paid 
envelopes to send their completed ballots back.

To learn more, visit www.elections.ny.gov.

June 16: Last day to  
mail in an absentee  
ballot application.

Mid-May: Absentee ballot 
applications will be sent to all 
eligible voters with postage-paid 
envelopes to return.

Important 
Dates:

Assemblymember McDonald: All eligible voters can vote by absentee ballot for the June 23 elections 

Questions? Concerns? My office is here to help. Assemblymember John T. McDonald III
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